
                               Online Ordering with Qkr!           
 

Uniform Shop Orders can be placed and paid for online via Qkr! 
 

Uniform Shop orders can be placed via the Qkr! app for collection from our shop.  
 
All new students should contact us at killara.uniform@gmail.com to request a booking for a 
uniform fitting.   
 
Qkr! (pronounced 'quicker') is a secure mobile application run by MasterCard and the 
Commonwealth Bank which allows fast and easy payments (Amex not accepted).   

The app provides you with a mechanism for paying and collecting uniform items without 
your child carrying large amounts of cash.  There is no fee for parents using this method of 
payment, nor do you need to load funds in advance.  See instructions below: 

1. Download Qkr! from the App Store on your iPhone or Google Play on your Android. 
2. Open the app and allow for location services to be on.  
3. Follow the registration instructions.  
4. Find Killara High School- Our school will appear in ‘Nearby Locations’ or search for 

our school by name.  
5. Register the relevant student on the app 
6. Please make sure to fill in the correct email address (of the person who will be 

receiving updates) 

You are now ready to place an order! 
 
Important information: 
                                                                                                                             
- For all online orders, the cut off time is 10 pm on the day before the next opening 

session. 
- Collection for all online orders is from the Uniform Shop and only during our opening 

hours. (Tuesday 8-10:30am and Friday 11:30am-2pm during school term) 
- Qkr! does not send notifications when your order is ready for pick up. Please ensure you 

pick up your items promptly after the online order is made. 
 

 


